
Dear Rocky Mountain Lab Employees,

In an effort to better address the short comings and concerns of the available childcare and dependent 

adult care in our area, we are asking that you take a few minutes of you time to complete the survey at 

the link below.  The results will be used to put numbers to the family care needs at RML to determine if 

any assistance can be provided by NIH.

Thank you,

Aaron

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WPFLTXY

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WPFLTXY

